
From: Pam Fowler
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Fw: C&H Hog Factory
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 11:25:44 PM

From: Pam Fowler <ppjfowler@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 11:15 PM
To: Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar
Subject: C&H Hog Factory
 
I oppose the permitting of C&H hog factory.  The karst area in which  it is sitting is NOT the
place for a hog factory.  The original permit was a flawed process.  It should never have
been permitted.  Please deny this permit.
Pam Fowler
Jasper, AR
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